The College of Business and Management

Congratulates

Dr. Andrea Barrett, lecturer in the Joan Duncan School of
Entrepreneurship, Ethics, and Leadership (JDSEEL). for the
publication of her journal article “Digital Citizenship - Our
Responsibility” in the Journal of Arts, Science and Technology
(JAST) on March 1, 2022.

The article is available on the University’s website at:
http:/fwww.utech.edu. jm/JAST/publications/journal- of-arts-
science-and-technologv-jast-vol-14-no- 1-march-2022/view on
pages 131 -146.

COBAM commends Dr. Barrett for this scholarly achievement
and wishes her all the very best.






